
From: Bell, Terry L.
To: Brown, Donna J.; Moses, Leonard D.
Cc: Erzen, John E.; Plater, Nicole R.
Subject: Withdrawal of CR-095-2022 & CR-096-2022 - HITF & PILOT - Addison Park
Date: Wednesday, September 14, 2022 10:08:50 PM
Importance: High

Ms. Brown,
 
We are officially withdrawing CR-095-2022 HITF – Addison Park Resolution and CR-096-2022 –
PILOT – Addison Park. We recently learned from MD CDA that the project did not secure the State
funding needed and hence we will pull back the Resolutions for now and until the development
team is able to secure all appropriate public and private funding. We anticipating re-submitting this
legislation in the future to support this effort.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thank you,
 

Terry L. Bell, Esq.
Office of the County Executive
Liaison to the Prince George’s
   County Council
Wayne K. Curry Building
1301 McCormick Drive
Largo, MD 20774
Office:  301-780-2953
Mobile: 240-623-4592
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